
 

The Nomination Committee’s proposal for resolution regarding principles for appointing the 
Nomination Committee (item 14) 

The Nomination Committee proposes that the Annual General Meeting resolves that the principles for appointing the 
Nomination Committee shall be left essentially unchanged from the previous year, which are those described below: 
 
The Nomination Committee shall consist of representatives for the three largest, in terms of votes, registered 
shareholders per August 31, 2023. Should such shareholder not wish to appoint a member, the largest shareholder, in 
terms of votes, thereafter shall be invited to appoint a member in the Nomination Committee until three members have 
been appointed. The names of the members of the Nomination Committee shall be made public no later than six months 
prior to the Annual General Meeting of 2024. The Nomination Committee shall appoint the member representing the 
largest shareholder as chair, unless the Nomination Committee decides otherwise. The term of office for the Nomination 
Committee shall be until a new Nomination Committee has taken office. 
 
Should any of the members of the Nomination Committee, before the assignment of the Nomination Committee has 
been fulfilled, resign or no longer represent the shareholder who appointed that member, such a member be replaced 
by a new member appointed by that shareholder. Should any shareholder not represented in the Nomination Committee 
be larger, in terms of votes, than any other shareholder represented in the Nomination Committee, the larger 
shareholder in terms of votes shall be entitled to appoint a member to the Nomination Committee, whereby the member 
representing the smallest, in terms of votes, shareholder shall leave the Nomination Committee. Unless there are 
special circumstances, no changes shall be made in the composition of the Nomination Committee if there are only 
marginal changes in the number of votes held or if the change occurs later than three months before the next Annual 
General Meeting. 
 
The Nomination Committee shall be entitled to charge the company for costs of e.g. recruitment consultants and other 
consultants that are necessary for the Nomination Committee to be able to fulfil its assignment. Further, the Nomination 
Committee is authorized to co-opt additional members, if deemed appropriate, however, any such co-opted member 
shall not be entitled to vote. The members of the Nomination Committee shall not be entitled to any remuneration from 
the company for their work. The Nomination Committee shall present proposals for the chair of the meeting, board 
members, chair of the Board of Directors, remuneration to the board, auditors, remuneration to the auditors and the 
principles for the Nomination Committee before the Annual General Meeting 2024. 
 
The Nomination Committee shall follow the assignments set out in the Swedish Corporate Governance Code. 
 
 


